
 

 

 

 
    Airport Commission 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS  DATE: MARCH 8, 2017 
 
FROM:  GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT          
 
SUBJECT: AIRSHOW COMMITTEE UPDATE 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive a report from the Airshow Committee on activities planned for the 25th Airshow 
Anniversary on April 1, 2017.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Airport Commission receive this report on activities planned for the 25th Annual Airshow 
scheduled for April 1, 2017. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Airport has served as the host facility for the Riverside Air Show for 24 years.  An airshow 
committee, organized to coordinate the Airport’s annual air show, is operating under a 
Memorandum of Understanding dated March 2000.  The airshow committee has set April 1, 
2017 for the next event. Planning is underway to schedule performers and invitations are being 
extended to the military for static display aircraft.  The 2017 airshow marks the 25th anniversary 
of the show. The committee has several changes planned for 2017 including expansion and 
relocation of the car show, a food truck food court, expanded “kid zone”, and historical display 
of previous airshow posters in the terminal building. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving this committee report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Kim Ellis, Airport Manager 
Approved by: Carl Carey, General Services Director 
Approved by: Marianna Marysheva, Assistant City Manager 
 
 


